JP International School, Greater Noida
Session 2024-25

Date: 28.10.24 Circular No JPIS/24/165

Subject: Diwali Holidays and Transition to Winter Timings

Dear Parents
Namaskar!

As we approach the joyous occasion of Diwali, please be informed that
the school will remain closed from Wednesday, 30"™ October 2024, to
Saturday, 2" November 2024 for the grades Nursery to XII. Regular

classes will resume from Monday, 4™ November 2024.

Additionally, please note that winter timings and winter uniform will
come into effect from 4™ November 2024.

« Grades I to XII: Reporting at 08:15 AM, dispersal at 02:30 PM
« Nursery to UKG: School hours from 09:00 AM to 01:00 PM

Wishing you and your family a Diwali filled with light, joy, and
prosperity!

Thank you for your support.
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